
From: Beth Mason <bmason@fairfield.coop>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/2/2014 4:13:14 PM
Subject: RE: First Gentleman's Invitational

Attachments: DOC040214-04022014160023.pdf

Good afternoon Katherine,

Mr. Hart's information sheet has been completed and is attached to this email. He looks forward to playing in this 
event.

Regards,

Beth H. Mason
Executive Assistant
For William L. Hart
Chief Executive Officer

FAIRFIELD
ELECTRIC
COOPERATIVE. INC

Vour Timclutaru!- Energy* Purmcr

Post Office Box 2500
701 Blythewood Road
Blythewood, SC 29016
Office (803) 754-0153
Fax (803) 691-3656

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient (s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized 
review, copy, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

From: Beth Mason On Behalf Of Bill Hart Delivery 
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 3:45 PM 
To: Bill Hart
Subject: FW: First Gentleman's Invitational

From: Mottel, Haley [mailto:HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 3:19 PM 
To: Bill Hart Delivery
Subject: First Gentleman's Invitational

Bill,

We are happy that you will be available to play in the First Gentleman's Invitational. I have attached an information
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form as well as a guest form for you to complete when you have a chance. Please let me know if you have any 
questions.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
Office: (803) 734-0082 
Mobile: (803) 240-1512 
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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